



dd. 03.03.2020 № 14

To whom it may concern

Dear Exhibitor,

To follow up with the recent news about Codiv-19, please be advised that current situation at no stage affected activities in Ukraine.

Here is information for you regarding our upcoming UITT'2020 exhibition:

Business in Ukraine is running now at full speed.

Trade shows in Ukraine are taking place as planned.

As Organizer we are making all preparations to run UITT'2020 exhibition as planned. Online registration of visitors to UITT'2020 exhibition is running on in full speed.

No cases of coronavirus have been reported in Ukraine.

UITT visitors are mainly Ukrainians.

We do not have exhibitors from China, South Korea or from north regions of Italy. Local authorities did not issue any alert about inbound travel from the international visitors.

Flights between other countries and Ukraine are scheduled as normal.

Government tightens security measures to prevent the introduction and spread of the new coronavirus on the territory of Ukraine - temperature screening measures are cover inbound travelers from countries where coronavirus cases have been confirmed. Temperature screening is carried out at airports and at all border checkpoints.

All is safe and confirmed for now.

I hope you can convey this information to your sub-exhibitors and we will work productively altogether in our upcoming UITT'2020 exhibition.

With kind regards

General Director

Alexandr Garashchenko